
 
 

 
 

TUESDAY, 23 APRIL 2024 

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
RMN HELICOPTERS ACCIDENT AT LUMUT, PERAK 

 
PUTRAJAYA – Referring to the accident involving two helicopters belonging to the Royal 

Malaysian Navy (RMN) in Lumut, Perak on 23 April 2024, The Kuala Lumpur Aeronautical 

Rescue Coordination Center (KLARCC) of the Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia (CAAM) 

at the Kuala Lumpur Air Traffic Control Center (KLATCC) was activated at 10:20 a.m. for 

the coordination of rescue operations. Further investigation into the accident will be 

conducted by RMN. 
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